
  SEL.: 2020-P-005628-1 
Support for a Professional and Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP) 

 
 

  

ADDENDUM TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) 

ADDENDUM 001 
 
The Department of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development (the department) hereby amends, 
in accordance with this Addendum the Request for Proposals for the provision of Support for a 
Professional and Inclusive Police in Haiti (SPIP), bearing number 2020-P-005628-1, and dated 
July 26, 2020 (the RFP). This Addendum hereby forms part of the RFP. The purpose of this  
Addendum is to: 
 

1. Provide responses to questions received. 

1. Questions and Answers  
 
The following question(s) have been received, and the department hereby answers as follows: 
 

1.1 Question No. 01: 
 

 Question: We would like to know if our Company qualifies for this mandate, we are 
listed as: 
 
(example so as not to provide Company name) 
A) Company X Inc., Company Y Inc., in Joint Venture 
B) Company Y Inc. 
C) Both 
 

 Answer:  Please refer to paragraph 4. Bidder in Section 1. Instructions to Bidders 
(ITB) of the RFP.  Please also refer to FORM TECH-2 Certifications for additional 
information.  

 

1.2 Question No. 02: 
 

 Question: Pertaining to the tender “Support for a Professional and Inclusive Police 
in Haiti (SPIP) Project” SEL 2020-P-005628-1, I would request that DFATD kindly 
provide Microsoft word documents for the Technical templates on pages 28 – 48 of the 
Request for Proposals document.  
 

 Answer:  In order to retain the integrity of our templates, posted templates are 
available in PDF only. 

 

 

 

ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION 
REMAIN UNCHANGED. 


